

Property Investments and Estates
Westminster City Council
64 Victoria Street
London
SW1E 6QP
Telephone 0207 641 6000
Email sspringate@westminster.gov.uk

Please ask for Sam Springate

Date: 22nd May 2024

Dear Resident

We would like to invite you to a meeting between the residents of Emanuel House and Westminster City Council. The meeting theme is Major Works and RAAC.

The meeting will be held on the 13/06/24 between 18:00-19:30 at the Innovation Centre, City of Westminster Town Hall and will be chaired by Paul Hudson. Arrangements will also be made to host the event via Microsoft Teams. Please email emanuelhouseproject@westminster.gov.uk and sspringate@westminster.gov.uk with your email if you wish to join remotely.

As the meeting will need to finish promptly at 19:30, arrangements have been made for a member of staff to visit Emanuel House on the 14/06/24 from 11:00-14:00 the following day to answer any additional questions you may have.

Details of the previous meeting can be found at https://www.westminster.gov.uk/emanuel-house-cwg13297/documents

Please contact us if you have any questions about the meeting.

Yours sincerely

Sam Springate
Implementation Programme Manager